May,28, 1214. From Oxford.
Dear Libman:

That is a very interesting cbservation of
Plotz's. Do ask him to send his papers to me. His
whole piece of work is very satisfactory, and, even
now thzt it turns out that Brill'e Disease and tyrhus
are the same, he deserves great credit for giving us
thig new chapter in its history.

1 hope to be out in September for the
Johns Hopkine celebration. Are you coming over this
year?

Sincerely yours,

cUSi®/113.
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